
Contract CNQ029 Alcoa Highway SR 115 (US 129)  

August 1, 2016 Project Update 

Fill material is currently being hauled and graded for the Dresser Road/Maloney Road temporary runaround. 

Utilities are being relocated in this area as well. The contractor anticipates having this portion of the project in 

place temporarily before end of this year. Having the runaround in place will allow the short section of Maloney 

road between Dresser and Alcoa Highway to be closed. Once closed, fill for the bridge abutments (ends) can start.  

Clearing on the west side of Alcoa Hwy. near Maloney is almost complete.   

 

 

 


